Bryan K. Barnett, Mayor

City Council Members: Erik Ambrozaltis J. Martin Brennan Greg Hooper Vern A. Pixley James Rosen Michael Webber Ravi Yalamanchi

PURCHASING

248.841.2533 Phone 248.608.8178 Fax October 14, 2009

Jean Farris, CPPB Supervisor of Procurement 248.841.2538

Marilyn Paulsen-Tomaszewski, CPPB Purchasing Analyst 248.841.2539

Lisa Cummins Purchasing Analyst 248.841,2537

Judy Hewitt Administrative Assistant 248.841,2536 Mr. Peter LaGreca National Industrial Maintenance, Inc. 4400 Stecker

Dearborn, MI 48126-3895

Re: Catch Basin Cleaning Program 2010/2011/2012

Dear Mr. LaGreca:

The City would like to extend for the next three (3) years the Agreement for Catch Basin Cleaning Services under the pricing structures submitted in your proposal dated July 2, 2008, for 2010, 2011 and 2012. Attached is a copy of your proposal for reference.

Please return this letter to my attention indicating appropriately.

If you have any questions, please contact me. Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Jean A. Farris CPPB Supervisor of Procurement

City Hall General Information 248.656.4600

> Bryan K. Barnett Mayor 248.656.4664

Yes, I agree to extend the existing Agreement for Catch Basin Cleaning Services for an additional three (3) years with the pricing structure submitted in my proposal dated July 2, 2008, for 2010, 2011 and 2012.

No, I do not wish to extend the Agreement for Catch Basin Cleaning Services for an additional three (3) years with the pricing structure submitted in my proposal dated July 2, 2008, for 2010, 2011 and 2012.

Signed

Peter LaGreca

Dated 10/15/09